
Frans Rosenquist, 11240 195
th

 Street NE, Atwater, MN  56209, 320-905-0996, 60 years old, has the 

following comments: 

Although he is not from Minneapolis or Saint Paul, there will be a major campaign to not do business in 

Saint Paul if this resolution passes.  There are other places to do business and shop. 


